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Comments: I would like to see the snowmobile areas of the chugach national forest kept open. I grew up in the

village of Point Hope using snowmobiles as my main transportation and when I moved to Anchorage to go to

collage I rode snowmobiles in the chugach mountains which reminded me of home and kept me going, so please

let's not close down what little resources us villagers have to further are education! Thanks Thomas Frankson 


